Mackenzie Secondary School Graduate Class of 2024

January 10, 2024 ! D Q@EHWE
L

Attention: Mayor Atkinson & Council JAN 12 2024

District of Mackenzie .

Bag 340 DISTRICT OF

1 Mackenzie Blvd MACKENZ|IE
Mackenzie, BC V0OJ 2C0

Re: Dry Grad 2024 Dinner & Dance Venue Rental

Dear Mayor Atkinson & Council

| am writing to you on behalf of this year's graduate class from Mackenzie Secondary School.
Due to policies issued by School District 57, we are unable to use the school gymnasium to hold
a supervised dry dinner & dance. This means that we need to secure a safe venue for our
teenagers. When considering the size of the event and the requirements, we feel that the

Recreation Centres Callahan Room and/or Arena floor would be the most appropriate option.

We are asking you, Mayor Atkinson and Council members, to wave any fees associated with the
rental and wages that may be incurred during the event in support of this years Grad class.

We thank you all in advance for your time and consideration. If you require any further information
on this matter, please feel free to contact me at (250) 997-7969.

Sincerely,

MSS Dry Grad 2024

Jennifer van der Horst
Parent Grad Vice President



